Ebola Hemorrhagic Fever QUESTIONNAIRE 
In response to the recent outbreak of Ebola HF, all ports within Sector Houston-Galveston COTP Zone have begun screening inbound vessels that have visited ports in West Africa within their last 5 ports of call. The countries listed below have been identified by the Center for Disease Control as having confirmed cases of Ebola;

· Democratic Republic of the Congo (DRC)       
· Gabon 
· Guinea

· Liberia

· Nigeria

· Sierra Leone

· South Sudan 

· Ivory Coast 

· Uganda 

· Republic of the Congo (ROC) 

· South Africa (imported) 

Vessel representatives are being queried to determine if any crewmembers exhibit any of the illness symptoms below:

	Symptoms of Ebola HF typically include: 
	Some patients may experience: 

	• Fever 

• Headache 

• Joint and muscle aches 

• Weakness 

• Diarrhea 

• Vomiting 

• Stomach pain 

• Lack of appetite 


	• A Rash 

• Red Eyes 

• Hiccups 

• Cough 

• Sore throat 

• Chest pain 

• Difficulty breathing 

• Difficulty swallowing 

• Bleeding inside and outside of the body 




Symptoms may appear anywhere from 2 to 21 days after exposure to ebola virus though 8-10 days is most common. 

Some who become sick with Ebola HF are able to recover, while others do not. The reasons behind this are not yet fully understood. However, it is known that patients who die usually have not developed a significant immune response to the virus at the time of death. 
In the interest of general health and safety, The Houston/Galveston Captain of the Port requests that you promptly provide our office with answers to the following questions:

1. Do you currently have any crewmembers with one or more of the symptoms of Ebola HF listed above? 

2. If so, have they been to the above mentioned African countries within the past 21 days?

3. Do you have any crewmembers that have had contact with an ill person (someone with the symptoms of Ebola HF) in the past 21 days?

4. If so, had the ill person recently been to the above mentioned African countries within the past 30 days?

If you have a suspected crewmember(s), U.S. Foreign Quarantine Regulations, 42 CFR Part 71.21, require the master of a ship destined for a U.S. port to immediately report the onboard occurrence of any  ill person among passengers or crew to the quarantine station with jurisdiction over the port at which the ship will arrive.

The Quarantine Station with jurisdiction over the Port of Houston/Galveston and the Galveston Lightering Zone is located in Houston, Texas and can be contacted at (281) 230-3874.

Additionally, the ill crew member(s) should be isolated in a private cabin until they are evaluated by a doctor to prevent transmission to others.  Contact with other crew should be minimized. If masks are available, the ill crew member(s) should wear a mask while not in isolation to prevent further spread.

Thank you for your assistance in ensuring overall health and safety of our port.

Respectfully, 

U.S. Coast Guard Sector Houston-Galveston

